
From: Ben Carroll   
Sent: 26 September 2022 14:58 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application No. 210920 - Notification of Work Commencement 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please accept this email as confirmation that works have commenced at Autumn Lodge, Gorsley, for the 
conversion of part of the existing outbuilding into ancillary accommodation. Planning Application No. 
210920. The works completed to date include the installation of central heating in the proposed 
living/bedroom spaces (commissioned on 11th July 2022) and the replacement of clear glass to opaque 
glass in the proposed downstairs shower room area. Other works will be completed in due course in 
accordance with the planning permission and building control requirements. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Ben Carroll  
(Property Owner) 
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